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Variable 
Name 

Variable description Type Code Code definition 

altpatid Pseudo patient ID Char   

trno Treatment number Num 1 Docetaxel + Placebo 

2 Docetaxel + Atrasentan 

age Age at randomization, years Num   

hispanic  Ethnicity Char Y Yes 

N No 

U Unknown 

white White or Caucasian Char  

Y Yes 

N No 

‘ ’ Other/Unknown 

black Black or African American     Char  

Y Yes 

N No 

‘ ’ Other/Unknown 

asian Asian Char  

Y Yes 

N No 

‘ ’ Other/Unknown 

pacific Pacific Islander  Char  

Y Yes 

N No 

‘ ’ Other/Unknown 

native Native American  Char  

Y Yes 

N No 

‘ ’ Other/Unknown 

unkrace Unknown race Char 

Y Yes 

N No 

‘ ’ Other/Unknown 

swogpf Performance status Num   

levid1 
Stratification factor: type of 
progression 

Char 
Meas/eval Measurable or evaluable 

PSA only Prostate Specific Antigen only 

levid4 
Stratification factor: 
extraskeletal metastases 

Char 
Yes  

No  

levid5 
Stratification factor: prior 
prostactectomy (RP) 

Char 
Yes  

No  

gleasons Gleason score  Num   

maxanacode Pain Medication(worst) Num  

0 None 

1 Non-narcotic 

2 Weak opioid 

3 Strong opioid 

bpi02_pre 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
baseline 

Num 
  

bpi02_w4 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 4 

Num  
  



bpi02_w7 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 7 

Num 
  

bpi02_w10 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 10 

Num  
  

bpi02_w13 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 13 

Num 
  

bpi02_w16 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 16 

Num  
  

bpi02_w19 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 19 

Num 
  

bpi02_w22 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 22 

Num    

bpi02_w25 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 25 

Num   

bpi02_w28 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 28 

Num    

bpi02_w31 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 31 

Num   

bpi02_w34 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 34 

Num    

bpi02_w37 
BPI Worst Pain score at 
Week 37 

Num   

inter_pre 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at baseline 

Num 
  

inter_w4 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 4 

Num  
  

inter_w7 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 7 

Num 
  

inter_w10 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 10 

Num  
  

inter_w13 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 13 

Num 
  

inter_w16 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 16 

Num  
  

inter_w19 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 19 

Num 
  

inter_w22 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 22 

Num    

inter_w25 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 25 

Num   

inter_w28 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 28 

Num    

inter_w31 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 31 

Num   

inter_w34 
BPI Pain Interference score 
at Week 34 

Num    

inter_w37 BPI Pain Interference score Num   



at Week 37 

sf36_pre 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at baseline 

Num 
  

sf36_w4 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 4 

Num  
  

sf36_w7 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 7 

Num 
  

sf36_w10 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 10 

Num  
  

sf36_w13 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 13 

Num 
  

sf36_w16 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 16 

Num  
  

sf36_w19 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 19 

Num 
  

sf36_w22 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 22 

Num    

sf36_w25 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 25 

Num   

sf36_w28 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 28 

Num    

sf36_w31 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 28 

Num   

sf36_w34 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 34 

Num    

sf36_w37 
SF-36 Energy/Vitality score 
at Week 37 

Num   

toi_pre 
Fact-P Trial Outcome Index 
at baseline 

Num 
  

toi_w10 
FACT-P Trial Outcome Index 
at week 10 

Num  
  

toi_w19 
FACT-P Trial Outcome Index 
at week 19 

Num 
  

toi_w28 
FACT-P Trial Outcome Index 
at week 28 

Num  
  

toi_w37 
FACT-P Trial Outcome Index 
at week 37 

Num 
  

factg_pre 
FACT-P FACT-G total score 
at baseline 

Num  
  

factg_w10 
FACT-P FACT-G total score 
at week 10 

Num 
  

factg_w19 
FACT-P FACT-G total score 
at week 19 

Num    

factg_w28 
FACT-P FACT-G total score 
at week 28 

Num   

factg_w37 
FACT-P FACT-G total score 
at week 37 

Num    



ewb_pre 
FACT-G emotional wellbeing 
at baseline 

Num 
  

ewb_w10 
FACT-G emotional wellbeing 
at week 10 

Num  
  

ewb_w19 
FACT-G emotional wellbeing 
at week 19 

Num 
  

ewb_w28 
FACT-G emotional wellbeing 
at week 28 

Num  
  

ewb_w37 
FACT-G emotional wellbeing 
at week 37 

Num 
  

swb_pre 
FACT-G social/family 
wellbeing at baseline 

Num  
  

swb_w10 
FACT-G social/family 
wellbeing at week 10 

Num 
  

swb_w19 
FACT-G social/family 
wellbeing at week 19 

Num    

swb_w28 
FACT-G social/family 
wellbeing at week 28 

Num   

swb_w37 
FACT-G social/family 
wellbeing at week 37 

Num    

factp_pre 
FACT-P total score at 
baseline 

Num  
  

factp_w10 
FACT-P total score at week 
10 

Num 
  

factp_w19 
FACT-P total score at week 
19 

Num    

factp_w28 
FACT-P total score at week 
28 

Num   

factp_w37 
FACT-P total score at week 
37 

Num    

eortc_pre 
EORTC total score at 
baseline 

Num 
  

eortc_w10 
EORTC total score at week 
10 

Num  
  

eortc_w19 
EORTC total score at week 
19 

Num 
  

eortc_w28 
EORTC total score at week 
28 

Num  
  

eortc_w37 
EORTC total score at week 
37 

Num 
  

 

*NA for numeric variables- missing values 


